
*Webinar Notice* 

 

Dear Students, 

As of now we have some of the prominent tie-ups with TATA and The Great Learning, now we have 

signed an MoU with Bajaj Finserve for Training programs. Under which the following webinar is 

organised to give you brief details about it. 

 

Program: *Orientation program of Bajaj Finserve Training program* 

Date: 17.02.2022 | *Tomorrow* 

Time: *02.00 To 03.00* pm 

*Meeting Link* : https://meet.google.com/mbm-nyjs-gpb 

Agenda: 

1) Speaker introduction 

2) Presentation and course details 

3) Q&A session 

 

Mandatory for everyone to attend the meeting and feel free to ask your questions to the speakers.  

 

*Attendance is mandatory* 

 

*Thanks* 

Training & Placement Department 

KCES’s Institute of Management & Research 

 

https://meet.google.com/mbm-nyjs-gpb

